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IAEE ANNOUNCES 30TH ANNIVERSARY & SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM 

 
June 20, 2017– The Iowa Association for Energy Efficiency (IAEE) is excited to announce it is 

celebrating its 30th Anniversary with a party on June 29 in Des Moines, IA. This party is for 

current members and those who have played a significant role in the organizations’ past to 

celebrate and reconnect. 

IAEE is also launching a new scholarship program to promote and assist current, degree-

seeking, Iowa students in studying energy efficiency related fields, with the goal of helping 

educate future energy efficiency professionals. If you would like more information, please 

contact Christie Steinbock at 515-512-3236 or email at csteinbock@iowaenergy.org. 

The Iowa Association for Energy Efficiency strives to promote the art and science of the efficient 

use of energy. 


